
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th September 2025 
 
 
 

Dear Parent(s), 
 

 
Year 6 Parents’ Presentation Evening – Thursday 18th September at 5:00pm 

 

Open Evening: Thursday 25th September from 6:00pm – 8:00pm 
 

Parent and Student Tours: Tuesday 30th September, Wednesday 1st and Thursday 2nd October 

 

I am writing to let you know of some dates for your diary.  Over the first few weeks of this term there will be a 
number of opportunities for you to visit Sandhurst School.  
 

We will be holding a Parents’ Presentation Evening for prospective parents on Thursday 18th September at 
5:00pm when we will provide you with information about the curriculum, how we can support students both 
academically and pastorally and give you an insight into our school.  This event will take place in the school 
hall, which can be accessed from the main car park, to the left as you enter the school via the main gate. 
 

On Thursday 25th September between 6:00pm and 8:00pm we will be holding our Open Evening.  Teachers 
and students will present examples of work in the different subject areas and there will be many displays and 
exhibitions that your child can take part in.  There will be opportunities for conversations with staff, students 
and governors.  Please arrive via the main reception doors, at a time convenient to you. 
 
There will be two opportunities to listen to a 15-minute talk given by myself.  The first will be at 6:45pm in the 
school hall.  The second session will start at 7:30pm. 
 
Members of the senior leadership team will be available in reception, throughout the evening, to answer any 
questions you may have. 
 
If you would like to take part in any tours of the school these will take place on the mornings of Tuesday 30th 
September, Wednesday 1st October and Thursday 2nd October.  To book a tour please visit our school 
website via this link - Open Events.  There are two tours on each day: the first tour is at 9:00am and the second 
tour at 10:00am.  Please arrive in Reception 5 minutes before the start of the tour for a prompt start (preferably 
one parent and one child). 
 

We ask, wherever possible, if you are able to walk to these events, we would be grateful as parking is limited. 
 
I hope that you had a lovely summer and we look forward to seeing you at these events.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr G Croxon 
Headteacher 

Owlsmoor Road, Owlsmoor, Sandhurst, Berkshire GU47 0SD 

Tel: (01344)775678 

  Website: www.sandhurstschool.org.uk 

  E-mail: contactus@sandhurstschool.org.uk 

 

Headteacher 

Mr Gareth Croxon B.Sc, NPQH 

https://sandhurstschool.org.uk/News/Open-Events/

